From: renee.willer@verizon.com

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2006 11:13 AM

To: vzcontractadmin@verizon.com

Cc: miles.scott@verizon.com; cheryl.walker@state.or.us

Subject: Re: Docket Number ARB 708--Notice of Filing--Oregon PUC

Importance: High

Scott - Good catch. The Docket number is correct, but the order lists Silverstar/Qwest instead of
Silverstar/Verizon. Cheryl - can you issue a correction on the order?

Thanks,

Renee M. Willer
Verizon Regulatory
503/645-7909 voice
503/629-0592 fax

contract admin filing status
Sent by: Scott E. Miles

01/12/2006 11:08 AM
To Renee M.
Willer/EMPL/OR/V erizon@V ZNotes
cc
Subject Re: Docket Number ARB 708--Notice of
Filing--Oregon PUC Link
Renee,

Do you know if the Commission made an error on thisone? The order itself says"Qwest
Communications Corporation” and "Silver Star" (no mention of Verizon). | wonder if either the



order needs to say "Verizon" instead of "Qwest" or if the Commission has given us the wrong
docket/ARB number on this one???

Thanks,
Scott

"WALKER Cheryl" <
Cheryl.Walker @state.or .us>

01/11/2006 03:42 PM

To Renee M.
Willer/EMPL/OR/V erizon@V ZNotes, contract
admin filing status@VZNotes, "
‘clint@silverstartelecom.com™ <
clint@silverstartelecom.com>

cc "BOOTH Dave" <dave.booth@state.or.us>, "
HARI Celeste" <celeste.hari @state.or.us>, "
JACKSON Clark" <clark.jackson@state.or.us>
, "BARNES Kay" <kay.barnes@state.or.us>, "
BAILEY-GOGGINS Vikie' <
vikie.bailey-goggins@state.or.us>, "WEIRICH
Michael" <Michael . Weirich@state.or.us>

Subject Docket Number ARB 708--Notice of
Filing--Oregon PUC

Notice of new activity for docket: ARB 708

Docket Name: SILVER STAR TELECOM LLC

Utility Company: VERIZON NORTHWEST INC -- TELE, UTIL_T
Type of Activity: FINAL ORDER, signed on 1/5/2006.

Description: ARB 708/ARB708(1 & 2) - Order No. 06-008 signed by Michael Grant, Chief
Administrative Law Judge, Administrative Hearings Division; Disposition: Agreement and



Amendments Approved.

Copies electronically served 1/11/06.

To view this document, please click on the below link:
http://apps.puc.state.or.us/edockets/orders.asp?ordernumber=06-008

Y ou are receiving this email notice as part of the Commission's electronic filing (eFiling)
project. All parties on the Commission's service list will receive email notices of all documents
filed in this docket. The Commission will also provide electronic service of al related rulings,
notices, and orders viaemail. If you are unable to view documents electronically and therefore
need to receive hard copies, please send a statement of need to:

Public Utility Commission
Administrative Hearings Division
PO Box 2148
Salem, OR 97308-2148

For more information about eFiling, please visit the eFiling page on the eDockets website at
http://www.puc.state.or.us.



